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PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

The Metuchen Board of Education will conduct a Special Business Meeting for the purpose of voting to 

go into a Special Closed Session on Tuesday evening; September 8, 2020 at 7:15 p.m. followed by a 

Board Meeting at 8:00 p.m. in the Metuchen High School Auditorium.  Due to Governor Murphy’s latest 

executive order limiting indoor capacity to 25% of space capacity, no more than 80 members of the public 

will be able to attend in person.  Any one attending in person will be required to wear a mask at all times.  

In the alternative, we request the public watch the meeting on Facebook Live, Channel 15 or the 

Metuchen Media YouTube Channel.  Questions for the record may also be submitted in writing via email 

prior to the meeting by sending to jmanley@metboe.k12.nj.us  Please note the Board will be returning to 

our normal operating procedures and questions will only be taken via in person attendance or email in 

advance. 

 

During the Special Closed Session, the Board will discuss personnel and negotiations. The issues will be 

disclosed to the public as soon as the reasons for confidentiality no longer exist. 

 

 

       Michael Harvier 

       Board Secretary  

 

DISTRIBUTION:  
Board Members  
Borough Clerk Borough Bulletin Board 
Metuchen Public Library The Home News & Tribune 
The Criterion Sentinel The Star Ledger 
The Metuchen Mirror Metuchen Media 
District Schools Board Attorney 
Facilities Director Head Custodians       
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